
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
November 28, 2017 
 
 
To: Darrell Alford, Operations Chief, Wake County Fire Services 
 
From:  Tony Bailey, Ratings Inspection Specialist, NC Office of State Fire Marshal 
 
RE: East Region Fire District Realignment 
 
 
We have reviewed the recent changes to the east region fire district maps between the Rolesville Rural 
FD and Wakette FD districts. You may move forward on the approval of these latest changes by the 
county commissioners.  Please ensure when the new resolutions are completed that the proper district 
names, and not the fire department names, are used in the new resolutions.  Once these new mapping 
changes are approved please forward me a copy of the signed executed resolutions.  
 
 
Thank you.  
 


